
 
 

Local Hazard Mitigation Plan Update Announcement 

Moretown is looking for the public’s assistance in identifying local hazards as we update the Local Hazard 
Mitigation Plan (LHMP). 
 
The federal Disaster Mitigation Act of 2000, requires all municipalities to complete a Local Hazard 
Mitigation Plan every five years in order to qualify for FEMA funding when a disaster occurs.  The plan aids 
in identifying threats and hazards such as flooding, winter storms, and power failures. It determines 
mitigation efforts to reduce risk and assist in recovering from natural, technological, and human-caused 
hazards. 
 
Moretown has begun the plan update process and is looking for input from Moretown residents to help 
identify hazards that impact the community.  Please contact the Town of Moretown at 
zoning@moretownvt.net (802-882-8237) with any input or questions.  The current Local Hazard 
Mitigation Plan may be viewed at the Town Office and online. 
https://www.moretownvt.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/20-02-18-Moretown-LHMP-Final.pdf 
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